
From: Sloan, Scott
To: "Roberts, Kelli Anne"
Cc: Shepherd, Jill ; Ralph, Melissa; Terry, Leslie; Love-Blair, Angella; Benowitz, Howard; Helton, Shana
Subject: RE: Question on Revisions to Fitness for Duty Programs" Drug Testing Requirements
Date: Tuesday, July 02, 2013 9:25:00 AM

Kelli –
 
Thanks for your interest in the regulatory basis regarding potential changes to 10 CFR Part
26.  To be clear, the only document that was published was a regulatory basis document,
highlighting the NRC’s rationale for undertaking a rulemaking effort.  We are currently in
the process of developing a proposed rule.
 
The regulatory basis is currently available in the docket folder (NRC-2009-0225) on
www.regulations.gov, linked here.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any
additional questions or concerns.
 
Thanks,
 
Scott Sloan
Project Manager
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Rulemaking Branch
(301) 415-1619
 
From: Roberts, Kelli Anne [mailto:KROBERTS@southernco.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 01, 2013 1:13 PM
To: Sloan, Scott
Subject: Question on Revisions to Fitness for Duty Programs' Drug Testing Requirements
 
Scott,
 
The attached page from the Federal Register indicates that the NRC is proposing a
revision to 10 CFR Part 26 that will (1) enhance the ability of NRC licensees to detect
and deter drug use and (2) align the NRC’s regulations with
select drug testing provisions in the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services’
‘‘Mandatory Guidelines for Federal Workplace Drug Testing Programs’’ issued in
2008.  I would like to see the proposed changes to the rule.  I have searched
www.regulations.gov and ADAMS unsuccessfully.  Are any documents available yet? 
If not, do you know when they will become available? 
 
Thank you!

Kelli A. Roberts 
Southern Nuclear Operating Company
Nuclear Development Licensing Engineer 
Office:     (205) 992-6831 
Cell:         (229) 942-7383 
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Fax:         (205) 992-5296
 


